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Wednesday, October 17, 2012
"Getting a big bang for seventy bucks: De-mystifying The Everyday Writer"
During this session, teachers will talk about how they're using the manual, intended for use in all WRIT courses including FTS, effectively -- for everything to teaching outlining to speeding up grading. The price might seem steep but the payoffs, and the book, should accompany students throughout their careers at GAC. Also offered during this session: the secret decoder ring for the "Practical Teaching Ideas" available in the 5th edition of EW. 

Wednesday, November 14, 2012  
"Robots and Rubrics: What do our grading practices say about our educational philosophies?" 
Marc Bousquet's provocative column in the Chronicle of Higher Education, "Robots Are Grading Your Papers," argues that machines (i.e., computers) can grade student writing effectively because most of the writing that faculty require from students is mechanical and formulaic, detached from the real world, even the "real world" of scholarly writing. 
Read Bousquet's column here: http://tinyurl.com/cmdmno6. Are rubrics making us, and our students, stupid? Or are they helpful tools to ensure equity and objectivity, not to mention speeding up grading? Bring your views and/or rubrics; wear old clothes: possible food fight in the offing. 

Wednesday, May 8, 2013
Meet the New Writing Requirements. This session seeks your reactions to revisions to the Writing Across the Curriculum course requirements. If the new language is approved and added to the handbook, it will trigger a re-application process for all WRITI and WRITD courses. This is an opportunity to respond to proposed changes and to improve our writing instruction. Enjoy a free lunch while helping to wordsmith the future. 

